Christ Church Primary SW9



Newsletter Friday 22nd July 2022

Farewell and Good Luck!





Today we said farewell to our wonderful Y6 children who are about to begin the next stage of their education. We are so proud of them and everything that they have achieved. We wish them all the best of luck for the future.

We also say farewell to the marvellous Miss Ragusa who is moving on to another school in September. Miss Ragusa has been a teacher at Christ Church for 6 years and has worked so hard for our children. We will miss her very much and hope that she enjoys being at her new school. The door will always be open at Christ Church for Miss Ragusa!





Well done to our amazing children who received a trophy for 100% attendance all year round.









Follow us on Twitter, Facebook & Instagram: @Christchurchsw9 @SW9Partnership www.facebook.com/Christchurchsw9 www.instagram.com/christchurchsw9



Lambeth Council's Summer of Food and Fun promises to be a packed programme of exciting activities for children and young people on free school meals from Monday, 25 July to Friday, 26 August.

Search and book activities on offer in the following categories: adventure playgrounds, creative arts and music, libraries, dance and drama, cooking, indoor and outdoor sport, play and leisure and so much more!



lambeth.gov.uk/summerfoodandfun #HAF2022



Funded by the Department of Education, the programme supports young people in receipt of free school meals and others in need during the summer break.





SUMMER HOLIDAY CYCLING COURSES Lambeth





Delighted I booked my son and daughter on the holiday cycle skills course! Their different abilities were catered for on different courses and both of them gained confidence and knowledge while having a great time

Lambeth parent

Lambeth Council with Cycle Confident are providing FREE cycle training for children during the summer holidays.

Complete beginner courses, intermediate off-road courses and on-road courses are all running from Brockwell Park and Clapham Common. Training is in small groups with 2 fully qualified instructors. Bikes are available to borrow at Clapham Common only - numbers are limited so please book early.

BOOK NOW

For more information and to book places, visit

www.cycleconfident.com/lambeth

fy





Contact us: